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We have a lot going on for the month of April, most importantly  the Annual Membership meeting.  This is scheduled 

for April 2nd at 7:00 PM in the meeting room adjacent to the Acorn Lounge.  We encourage all members to attend this 

important event.  The agenda will consist of electing new board members and introducing our new grounds 

contractors.  We have 3 board members rotating off this year and so far we 4 members who are running for these 
positions.  In order to run for the position of a board member you must be in good standing with Green Oaks  and 

your membership dues must be current. You can put your 

name on the ballot by signing up at the Pro Shop.    I hope 

to see all of you there!   “I KNOW I AM GETTING BETTER AT 

GOLF BECAUSE I AM HITTING 

FEWER SPECTATORS.” 

                                         -President Gerald Ford   

On another note….grass is greening up and things are 
picking up at Green Oaks.  The overall course is improving 

daily and I’m sure you will agree with me on how much it is 

appreciated.    

Green fees have increased to $27.50 beginning April 1st.  With the improvements to the course and the traffic picking 

up this should generate some additional income. Please also try to have to 2 people per rental cart this will help our 

shortage on carts until we are in the position to purchase additional carts. This will keep us from turning  away green 
fee players due to a lack of carts.  

We would like to thank Carl Lisowski for servicing the carts, cleaning filters and checking oil levels. Thanks for going 

the extra mile Carl!!  Carts seats will be cleaned and some recovered in the next few weeks. With the temps rising 

please help us keep a watch for wasps and insects around our out buildings.  Please notify the Pro Shop if you 

encounter these pesky pests.  Also please help us pick up any trash that may be missed by staff. We want the course to 
always be presentable.         

Don’t forget the 2 Person Scramble on March 30th , please see Bob Smith or the Pro Shop for details. 

A few reminders again…. Steak Night each 1st and 3rd Thursday nights. Only a $5.00 fee for salads, potato and bread, 

you bring your own steak.  It is a great time for fellowship and bragging rights on your game.   

Mike Potts - President                    

***NEW MEMBERS*** 
Work on getting new members!   


